
 

 

 

Student representatives Breanna Conklin, Kaylee Morgan 
and Joseph Pettinato from Aevidum along with Dr. Cara-Jean 
Dougherty shared a presentation on their experience at the 
Youth Mental Health Summit held at the Wallenpaupack 
Hawley Center on October 16, 2024. 
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   December 23, 2024 will be a 4 hour early dismissal 
to begin winter recess. School will re-open on 

Thursday, January 2, 2025. 

  
 

 
South Elementary – School facility in use after school hours to host a variety of community events. 
North Primary – Holding a Holiday Fair for families in conjunction with the PTSA on December 13th. 
North Intermediate – Holding a District wide Pajama Day on December 13th with proceeds to benefit CHOP. 
Middle School – Held the annual Turkey Trot for students on November 27th followed by spirit activities. 
High School – Recognized Our Kids Food Pantry who provided 180 Thanksgiving meals to families in need. 
Special Education – High School Autistic support classroom hosted friendsgiving brunch for students and 
families. 

 

 
Mr. Michael Dougherty of Murphy, Dougherty and Company provided the Districts audit report for 

fiscal year 2023-2024. 

 

 

 

High School Seniors Mark 
Nilson, Xaiden Schock and 
Ella Smith were recognized 

for their outstanding 
academic and co-curricular 

achievements.  

 
The Board conducted the 

annual reorganization meeting 
approving Jack Spall as Board 
President and Paul Otway as 

Board Vice President. 
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            The next School Board meeting will be held on January 13, 2025 in the High School Library.  
 
The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle 
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies.  Keith E. Gunuskey, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-570-226-4557. 

 

Building Updates 

Mr. Gunuskey provided an 
update on the proposed Career 
and Tech Center and the plan to 

move forward with the 
feasibility study. 


